To:  	CSUL

From:	Kristine J. Shrauger, Chair 
Resource Sharing committee

Date:	Friday, February 27, 2015

Re:	Quarterly report 


After 2 years of debating, looking at things from various angles the group has agreed on the Lost Book policy (see attached).  The next step, after CSUL’s approval, is to forward the document to the FLVC Resource Sharing group for them to review, make adjustments, and incorporate into the UBorrow policies.   

This new policy will go into effect July 1, 2015.  

The question that was poised to the group was whether or not institutions should reimburse each other for books that have been lost between the implementation and July 1, 2015.  The majority felt that we should not reimburse each other for the 126 lost books.     See appendixes for breakdown of how many were lost. 

CHARGE:  Approval of the Lost Book policy.  


A survey was completed about the amount of ERIC documents that were processed in the ILL/DDS department.   









